
January 2, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Briggs 

Editor-In-Chief 

University Press of Kansas 

2501 West 15th Street 

Lawrence, Kansas 66049 

 

Dear Mr. Briggs: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I have enclosed some background materials on the Review Board for 

your information.  Please do not hesitate to give me a call if I may be of any further assistance to 

you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


